
 

 

 

 

 

Okaloosa County 

       Public Notice 

 March 29, 2013 
Contact:  Okaloosa County Public Information Officer Rob Brown 

    850.651.7270 

                  rbrown@co.okaloosa.fl.us 

  

 

Commissioners May Attend Destin City Council’s Workshop on 

Monday, January 8, 2018, at the Destin Community Center 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that two 

or more members of the Okaloosa County Commission may be attending a 

Destin City Council Workshop to be held on Monday, January 8, 2018 

beginning at 5:00 pm.  The meeting will be held at the Destin Community 

Center located at 101 Stahlman Ave., Destin, Florida 32541.   The purpose 

of the meeting will be to discuss the various concerns and impacts of Crab 

Island.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

 

 

 


